Ministry of Economy and Industry
Import Administration

Ref: 2022-1129-4-160192

May 19, 2022

To:

Mr. Demir Ahmet SAHIN

Chief Commercial Counselor
Embassy of Turkey

202, Hayarkon St., Tel Aviv 63405

Dear Sir,

Re: Notification of Initiation of an Investigation concerning the extension of the
Anti-Dumping duty on the importation of Low Voltage Copper Cables from Turkey

1. | wish to inform you that on May 19, 2022 and in accordance with Article 32.28(a) of
the Israeli Trade Levies and Safeguard Measures Law, 1991 (the "Law"), | have
decided to initiate an investigation cancerning the extension of the Anti-Dumping
duty on the importation of Low Voltage Copper Cables from Turkey ("New
Investigation").

2. The goods under investigation are imported under the Harmonized System  Tariff
No. 85.44.4990.

3. According to Article 32.26(e) of the Law, the above duty shall remain in effect until
the Minister makes a decision pursuant to the provisions of section 32.29 (c).

4. Please find attached;

(1) The decision to initiate the new investigation (in Hebrew).
(i) An executive summary of the application, prepared by the applicant (in
English);

(iii)  The non-confidential version of the application (in Hebrew);
(iv) A questionnaire to which relevant manufacturers and exporters are
requested to answer (in English).

Ministry of Economy

5 Bank Israel St, P.O.B 3166, Jerusalem 9103101

Tel. 972-74-7502360, Fax. 972-74-7502659

www.gconomy.gov.il/dumping moshe.yelma@economy.gov.il, import@economy.gov.il




Ministry of Economy and Industry

Import Administration

5. All interested parties are invited to submit information, evidence and their
arguments and answer the questionnaire within 30 days from the day of notice.

6. The above documents have been sent to the manufacturers and exporters named
within the application. If you so wish, you may forward the above documents to any
additional interested parties in order to ensure that they have the opportunity to
submit information, evidence and their arguments within the above time limit.

7. If you require any further clarifications, kindly let us know. Otherwise, we will keep
you informed of any further developments in this regard.

Sincerely,

Cd
~Danny Tal,
Commissioner

Anti-dumping, Subsidies and Safeguard Measures
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